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October 5, 2011

His Worship R. (Bob) Bratina
Mayor
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West
2nd Floor
Hamilton, Ontario
L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Bratina:

Thank you for your letter of September 29 providing me with a copy of council's
resolution regarding industrial wind turbine development. The views of our municipal
leaders are very important to me, and I appreciate your.keeping me informed of
council's activities.

I note that council has also informed several of my Cabinet colleagues of this resolution.
I trust that the ministers will also take council's views into consideration.

Thank you again for the information. Please accept my best wishes.

Yours truly,

Dalton McGuinty
Premier


